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HEAD'S WELCOME

It has been a great week back after half-term with lots going on and many great
memories made for our children.

Our first day back saw us hold our very own Platinum Jubilee Party!  We all
had a great time together celebrating the historic event; it was great that we
could all celebrate it as a whole school and we were very lucky to have the
Queen visit us too!
Also joining us were Mr Bolitho and Mrs Pascoe who are the Chair and Vice-
Chair of the Parish Council respectively.  They came to hand out
commemorative mugs to recognise the Jubilee to our children; they look great
and we'd all like to thank the Parish Council for donating these mugs to the
children of St Buryan Academy.  

On Wednesday afternoon we had our first 'House Team' afternoon.  This is
where we vertically group our children in their 'house groups' and give them
the opportunity of working with new people and learning new skills.  It was
great to see the whole school working so collaboratively, supporting, helping
and learning from one another.  We will continue this for another three
Wednesdays as per the original email sent out regarding this in order to give
our children the opportunity to experience each activity: forest school, food
technology, design technology/STEM learning and a whole school diversity
project.
It was great to hear the children share their feedback on the afternoon and how
positive they were about the whole experience, sharing that not only did they
learn lots during the activity itself but what it was like working with different
people too.
Part of the reason we are offering this opportunity is because we are aiming to
help build self-confidence, belief and high aspirations along with transferable
skills that children can use in the classroom and apply through life.  A great
quote from a child in one of the sessions was, "The school gives me the change
to try new things and makes me a more confident person."

This week, along with our usual awards on a Friday, we have introduced St
Buryan Academy Ambassadors.  These awards will go to children who
represent the school really well and take pride in being part of our school.  It
may be that they set great examples in terms of wearing the correct uniform
all of the time, represent the school particularly well on trips or visits, do
something over and above for the school community or any other reason that
we may feel somebody is deserving of one of our ambassador awards. 
 Ambassadors will receive a badge which we would like them to wear each
school day with pride and an end of term reward will be arranged for them.  I
am pleased to say that this week our first ambassador badge went to Finn (Year
5).
We look forward to presenting more of these badges this half term and
beyond.

With residentials and trips fast approaching, can we remind parents to please
make payments for these as well as for clubs, of which there are still some
outstanding from last half term.

Have a great weekend

Mr McDonald and all at St Buryan Academy

Please rem
em

ber to bring a w
aterproof coat to school as w

ell
as the usual w

ater bottle and reading records/logs.  
W

e are aim
ing to raise our attendance this term

 - please
ensure that your child's attendance is good (above 95%

) -
extenuating circum

stances taken into consideration, thank
you. 




DATES
Term

S P R I N G  T E R M :

4  J A N U A R Y  -  8
A P R I L  2 0 2 2

( H A L F  T E R M  2 1 -
2 5  F E B R U A R Y

2 0 2 2 )

 S U M M E R  T E R M :

2 5  A P R I L  -  2 2
J U L Y  2 0 2 2

( H A L F  T E R M  3 0
M A Y  -  3  J U N E

2 0 2 2 )

I N S E T S

2 5 T H  J U L Y  2 0 2 2

2 6 T H  J U L Y  2 0 2 2

 

P L A T I N U M
J U B I L E E :  

6 T H  J U N E  2 0 2 2
( B A C K  T O

S C H O O L  A F T E R
M A Y  H A L F  T E R M

O N  7 T H  J U N E )

 






CONTACTS
Head of School/Designated Safeguarding Officer: Mr J McDonald
head@stburyanacademy.org
Senior Teacher: Mrs N Cross
ncross@stburyanacademy.org
SENCO/Deputy Designated Safeguarding Officer: Mrs J Kwiatkowska
joannak@stburyanacademy.org
Business and Administration/Parent Liaison Officer: Mrs T Care
secretary@stburyanacademy.org

Further contacts are available on our website.

Stars of the
week
Reception - Theo



Year 1 - Apryll



Year 2 - Lilly



Year 3 - Ruby



Year 4  - Eva



Year 5 - Noah S



Year 6 - Jack N



Writing Awards: Poppy, Jensen, Finn S






The links to sign up are:
All Stars - https://ecb.clubspark.uk/AllStars/Course/f0daabd5-ee1e-454c-8455-f8c89b7c1d0c
Dynamos - https://ecb.clubspark.uk/Dynamos/Course/26e6b10e-bfcc-4ec4-a8de-e758d5a9b638

Curriculum
Remember that you can find out
more about what we learn at St

Buryan Academy, how we teach it
and other great things about our
school on our 'Curriculum' pages

on the school website.

School Photos
Those that ordered photos, your
child would have received them
today.  If you wish to make any
orders you may still do so or if
you have any questions then

please contact Ian from Hatch
Box Photography on

hatchboxphoto@hotmail.com

Interested in how schools operate or feel that you have
something to offer ongoing school improvement? Then see the

posters below on how you can be involved in our Local Academy
Committee or for other schools within our Multi-Academy Trust,

Leading Edge.

FINN SFINN SFINN S

https://ecb.clubspark.uk/AllStars/Course/f0daabd5-ee1e-454c-8455-f8c89b7c1d0c
https://ecb.clubspark.uk/Dynamos/Course/26e6b10e-bfcc-4ec4-a8de-e758d5a9b638



